From: Dennis Jackson

To: Dale Bickel

Subject: WCLX Engrg STA BSTA-20130906AAT (Facility 1D 72034)
Date: Tuesday, October 22, 2013 3:44:36 PM

Dear Dale,

Referring to the above-captioned Engneering STA, WCLX at Westport, NY
has replaced its damaged transmission line and resumed normal operation
at full power.

Please let me know if we should mail a letter to the Secretary, or whether
this notice by e-mail is sufficient.

Thank you,

Dennis Jackson
Westport Broadcasting

Please note new e-mail address: wwdj@optimum.net. (The old one still works too.)
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